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The Coogan Ranch is  one ride that I am sure 
will not be forgotten any time soon. We were so 
honored to ride this ranch and as Steve Vaughn 
stated, our club has not ridden this ranch in close 
to 30 years. We had a great turn out for the lunch 
with over 50 members and guest. Weather was 
prefect which made for an enjoyable relaxing 
afternoon. The bar stop was spot on with our bar 
tender Adam, who kept everybody’s glasses full 
during the extended bar stop.

Many of you might not have known, Jim had a 
small accident as he was headed to our event. So 
at the last minute on Friday afternoon your club 
members step it up to made the ride happen. Rick 
White found a catering company Buck Board 
Catering. John Omahen assisted with bringing 
enough tables and chairs for the luncheon. And 
all of this came together in less than 24 hours. 
Los Senderos members, you should be proud of 
the way your club membership stepped up at the 
last minute in making our ride the success it was. 
I wanted to say thanks to everyone involved in 
making this ride happen. THANK YOU ALL!

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 
Reservations for our Annual Los Senderos Meeting 
has been set for Sycuan / Singing Hills Golf 
Resort December 3rd, 2019. We will be electing 
a new board of directors and setting the direction 
for the upcoming year. Your participation is ever 
so important.  

If you think you know of someone that would like 
to be on the next upcoming board please submit 
your recommendations to either Larry Tatman, 
Roger Berry or Jim Salvatore.

November will be our last ride for the year. It will 
be a combo ride. We will be leaving Tim Dirkes 
and riding the  Garabani Ranch. We look forward 
to everyone coming out for our last ride of the 
year and in making this ride just as successful as 
all of the previous rides of this year.

As we head into the holidays I would like to wish 
everyone a safe and enjoyable holidays. And to 
thank everyone that has contributed in making 
this year such a successful year.

Your President,
Don Horn

President’s Report

November 24th - Dirkes / Garabani Ranch
December 3rd - Annual Members Meeting
January  Dinner Dance
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